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Our visiting conductor, Sheila Richards, brought a wealth of interesting music for us to play at our Pastoral meeting in February.  After warming up with Sonata No 1 by the seventeenth century Austrian composer Johann Heinrich Schmelzer, we played Bobby Shaftoe’s All At Sea, Ken Garfield’s lively 2004 arrangement of the well-known folk song.  Following the refreshment break, great concentration was needed as we applied ourselves to Concerto Op 3 No 3 by the late seventeenth/mid-eighteenth century Italian composer Francesco Geminiani.  This was followed by Uruguayan composer Gerardo Matos’s La Cumparsita, a famous and vibrant tango melody from the early twentieth century.  The last piece played was Sheila’s arrangement of Simple Gifts, written in 1848 by American-born songwriter Joseph Brackett.    
The next meeting of the Nuneaton Branch of The Society of Recorder Players will be held at 2.30 pm on Saturday 18th March at Attleborough Baptist Church, 29 The Green 

CV11 4J Z.  Visitors and new members will be made very welcome.  For details, e-mail nuneaton@srp.org.uk or telephone 024 76737236, and find us on Facebook @ Nuneaton Branch of The Society of Recorder Players. 
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